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PRESS RELEASE 
November 24, 2021 

ST JOE BEACH VEHICLE BURGLARIES 
 

Yesterday, the Gulf County Sheriff’s Office received seven reports of car burglaries in the 

St. Joe Beach area. The eighth report was received this morning and believed to have 

occurred sometime during the night, or early this morning.  

The reports were from the 300 block of Bay Street and Atlantic Street; the 200 block of 

Pine Street; and the 6500 block of Alabama Avenue. Each vehicle was unlocked at the time 

the burglaries occurred.  

Among the items reported stolen are two guns, a wallet with personal identification, a cell 

phone, and a total of $800 cash. The guns are described as a .22 Magnum revolver and a 

9mm handgun. 

“Investigators are actively working on these cases. If anyone has any information or sees 

anything suspicious, please report it to us,” said Sheriff Mike Harrison. Callers can contact 

the GCSO Communications Center directly at 850-227-1115 (opt. 4). If anyone wishes to 

report a tip and remain anonymous, they may call Panhandle Crime Stoppers at 850-785-

TIPS (8477). 
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